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From the Regius Professor of' Medicine, Oxford. 

27, Nov. 1913. 

Dear Garris an, 

I am very remiss in replying to yours of October 12th. 
I have sent on your paper to_ Crawfurd and asked if he could find 
a place for it in our programme this winter. It is a very inter­
esting document relating to the 'King's Evil' and should certainly 
be published. Crawfurd, I am sure, will be keen about it. 

The Historical Section at the Congress was a great success 
and has been a stimulus to work. I have been so busy witp. one thing 
and another that I have not had time yet to finish the correction of 
the proofs of my Yale Lectures. ,\nanmese11s, I believe, near Geneva. 
I will find out exactly from Dr. Klebs. I am awfully sor:r;J that Mc­
Caw is leaving. Do give him my warmest regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

\7m. Osler. 
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